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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 9:25 AM
To: 'Verdenv@aol.com'
Cc: wayne@globalpremierdevelopment.com
Subject: RE: RO0002896, Red Star Yeast, 1296 5th Street, Oakland Extension Request

Mike, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for technical report submittal for case RO2896, Red Star Yeast, 1396 5th Street, 
Oakland, is extended to October 15, 2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Verdenv@aol.com [mailto:Verdenv@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 04, 2010 4:04 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: wayne@globalpremierdevelopment.com 
Subject: RO0002896, Red Star Yeast, 1296 5th Street, Oakland Extension Request 
 
Jerry:   
  
Global Premier Development continues to move towards developing this site as described in our Proposed Mitigation 
Plan. At this time, we are not yet prepared to initiate field work to remediate the site in accordance with the Prop 1C 
funding that continues to be available.  
 
Therefore, GPD requests a six month extension to begin PMP implementation.  
 
Thanks for your attention to this matter.  
 
Mike Konyu 
213-705-8344 


